
Moscow Borough Junior Council
welcomes

Katherine Barker

 (PICTURED ABOVE) ON WEDNESDAY JULY 5, 2023 MOSCOW BOROUGH 
MAYOR ROSEMARIE WARNER (LEFT) CONGRATULATES  KATHERINE BARKER (RIGHT) 

ON BECOMING THE NEWEST MEMBER OF THE MOSCOW BOROUGH JUNIOR COUNCIL PROGRAM
              

KATHERINE ATTENDS NORTH POCONO HIGH SCHOOL WHERE SHE IS ENTERING HER JUNIOR YEAR 
IN THE FALL. SHE IS AN HONOR ROLL STUDENT AND A MEMBER OF THE SOCCER AND LACROSSE TEAMS.

 SHE IS A CLASS REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE STUDENT COUNCIL, A MEMBER OF THE NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY 
AND SCIENCE OLYMPIAD STATE FINALIST. 




AS A JUNIOR COUNCIL MEMBER SHE WILL BE A LEADER IN OUR BOROUGH'S YOUNG VISIONARIES WHICH WILL
ENCOURAGE THE YOUTH OF MOSCOW BOROUGH TO SHARE THEIR TALENTS AND IDEAS 

OF HOW THEY CAN BEST BE INVOLVED IN OUR COMMUNITY AS WE MOVE FORWARD WITH OUR LONG RANGE
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN.




THE MOSCOW BOROUGH COUNCIL CONGRATULATES AND WISHES MUCH SUCCESS 
TO KATHERINE IN HER NEW ENDEAVORS AS JUNIOR COUNCIL MEMBER.



              


